
SPUD WINTER
NEWS & UPDATES

MEET Patrick Baird!!   He is

eager to join the Sierraville

Public Utility District as our new

Certified Water System

Operator. Patrick is a Truckee

local, and graduated from San

Jose State University, with a

Bachelor's Degree in Business. 

He has been working in the

Water Utility industry for over

10 years. His Certifications

include  Grade 3 Water

Treatment and Grade 3 Water

Distribution Operator, in

addition to a Grade 2 and 3

Wastewater Collection

Operator.

In his free time, Patrick enjoys spending time with family and

friends playing in the mountains, whether it be hiking in the

summer or skiing in the winter. 

Patrick is looking forward to becoming a bigger part of the

Sierraville community!

DECEMBER 2022-MARCH 2023

INTRODUCING SPUD'S NEW 
WATER OPERATOR~~PATRICK BAIRD

**ON BEHALF OF ALL OF US AT SPUD, WE EXTEND OUR
SINCERE GRATITUDE TO PAUL ROSE FOR HIS OUTSTANDING

SERVICE TO THE DISTRICT FOR OVER 14 YEARS.   PAUL'S
GUIDANCE HAS BEEN INSTRUMENTAL IN BRINGING THE

DISTRICT'S OPERATIONS TO WHERE THEY ARE TODAY.  PAUL
WILL CONTINUE TO WORK WITH SPUD IN A CONSULTING

ROLE FOR OUR CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS.
*THANK YOU PAUL!!*



THE MISSION OF THE SIERRAVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT IS TO PROVIDE A RELIABLE SUPPLY OF CLEAN, 

HEALTHY WATER TO OUR CUSTOMERS AT THE LOWEST POSSIBLE COST, 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH CALIFORNIA STATE WATER STANDARDS.

OTHER NEWS & UPDATES

spud.specialdistrict.org 
is a great resource for more information

BOOSTER PUMP STATION 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT




Construction on the new Booster Pump Station began August 16, 2022.  Site Preparation
and some infrastructure piping was laid.  The Site is all buttoned up for the Winter
months, with construction set to resume in mid April 2023 with estimated completion by
October of 2023.  The District has secured $1,132,000.00 through the State Department of
Water Resources for this much needed Project!

On Behalf of the SPUD Board of Directors
we wish you and all your loved ones a joyful Holiday and

a Healthy, Peaceful New Year!!

http://spud.specialdistrict.org/
http://spud.specialdistrict.org/

